
11th Sunday in Ordinary Time               June 16, 2024 

 

 

A Note to my Fellow Fathers:  

Like our parish patron saint––
Saint Joseph, the earthly father 
of Jesus, you dads have been 
entrusted with a sacred duty. So 
embrace your divine calling to 
be a provider and protector. Be 
a person of virtue, a good 
example, and a man with 
spiritual values. May you find 
strength in prayer, patience in 
challenges, and joy in the 
precious moments shared with 
your children. By your selfless 
example, you shape lives and 
build a legacy by teaching your 
boys how to be good dads 
themselves one day. 

Happy Father’s Day! 

-Father Bill 
 
Making the Mass More 
Meaningful: After receiving 
Communion be grateful. 
When. When you go back to your 

pew after Communion, kneel down 

(if you’re able) and realize that the 

Lord of the Universe is now within 

you. Despite your unworthiness 

God now dwells within you. Close 

your eyes and concentrate; say a 

quiet prayer of thanks to God for 

this tremendous personal blessing. 

Deepen your relationship, your 

communion, with Christ and 

resolve that when you leave Mass, 

you’ll act more like Jesus. 

-Fr. Bill 

 
BOOK RECOMMENDATION: 
It’s not too often that I will 
recommend a book here in the 
bulletin, but I highly recommend 
The Anxious Generation by 
Jonathan Haigt. There’s too 
much in it for me to comment on 
here, but find a book review on 
it. I especially encourage this 
work for parents and educators. 
It is definitely eye opening and  

hopefully this book will influence 
how we raise kids in the future. 

 -Fr. Bill 

There will be NO 6pm MASS 
on Tuesday June 18th. John 
Donovan will lead a 
Communion Service at St. 
Lawrence Church at 6pm. 

ONLINE GIVING IS EASY go to: 
SJSLparish.org and click the 
ONLINE GIVING tab. It only takes 
a few minutes to fill out the form. 
You may set it up to use your bank 
account for automatic payment, or 
use your card. You have benefits 
that’ll come from giving this way: • 
No need for checks. • Align your 
giving along with your paycheck 
schedule. • Flexibility when you 
want to changes. • You can even 
use your credit card to gain airline 
mileage, bonuses, etc. We use a 
service called Vanco, which utilizes 
the highest security standards. It’s 
safe and secure. Any questions? 
Please contact: Sara Green (913) 
426-3022, 
sgreen0427@gmail.com. 

COLLECTION: Thank you for your 
gifts to our parish. The collection 
for the week of June 2nd was 
$2759, which included $1969 for 
collections, $20 for utilities, $50 
memorials and $720 for the Capital 
Fund Campaign.  The collection for 
the week of June 9th was $3291.98, 
which included $2211.98 for 
collections, $10 Mass Stipends, 
$20 for SJV Cemetery, and $1050 
for the Capital Fund Campaign. 
Online donations were unavailable. 
Thank you for your generosity! 

SECOND COLLECTION will be 
held the weekend of June 30th for 
Peter’s Pence Collection 
(Collection for the Holy Father).  
Thank you for your generosity. 

SAVE THE DATE! We will 
celebrate our parish’s 15th 
anniversary (when St. Joseph of 
the Valley and St. Lawrence 
became one parish), on Saturday, 
July 13th, with a special 5 pm 
Mass at St. Joseph of the Valley 
followed by a nice meal served by 
our Knights of Columbus. 

SUMMERFEST will be held on 
Saturday, August 10th at St. 
Lawrence.  Plans are 
underway!  We are looking for 
raffle prize donations. If you are 
interested in donating a prize, 
please contact Sharon Wagner by 
June 16th, at 913-683-4495 
or w5cattle@aol.com . 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP 
meets Sunday evenings from 6-
7:30 pm in St. Lawrence Parish 
Center. 

DAUGHTERS OF ISABELLA, 

LITTLE FLOWER CIRCLE: The 

next meeting, Summer Bash for 

Mary's Choices will be held Sunday 

June 23, at Christ the King Parish, 

5972 SW 25th St Topeka. Burgers 

and dogs provided, bring a side 

dish.  Rosary at 12:40 followed by 

presentation and social at 1:00. 

PILGRIMAGE TO MARIAN 
SHRINES: Embark on a 
remarkable journey to Marian 
Shrines from September 23 to 
October 3! Explore the revered 
sites of Mary in Lourdes and 
Fatima. Starting in Barcelona we 
will travel through Spain, Portugal, 
and France. Enjoy excellent 
accommodations, delicious meals, 
and delightful company. Attend 
daily Mass and benefit from expert 
guides along the way. For more 

MASSES THIS WEEK: 
Sat, June 15 5:00 pm, SJV 

  Stephen Payeur  

 Donald & Sam Ernzen  

Sun, June 16, 9:00 am, STL 

  For the People of the Parish 

Tues, June 18, 6:00 pm, STL 

 No Mass; Communion Service Only 

Thurs, June20, 6:00 pm, SJV 

  Helen Karczewski  

Sat, June 22, 5:00 pm, SJV 

  For the People of the Parish  

Sun, June 23, 9:00 am, STL 

  David Gates 

 

 

 

LITURGICAL 

ROLES: 

Reader: Extraordinary 

Minister of Holy 

Communion: 

6/15/24 Vince Eimer Vince Eimer 

6/16/24 Morgan Heim Sharon Wagner 

6/22/24 Rita Herken Rita Herken 

6/23/24 John Donovan Sue Griffee 

 



information, contact us at 
pilgrimages@holylandtc.com or call 
402-315-1435 to receive a detailed 
brochure and registration form. 

THE NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC 
PILGRIMAGE will be in Atchison in 
just a few weeks, on June 25th.  I 
would like to specifically invite you 
to attend. In the words of Bishop 
Barron, "Friends, if one of the 
National Eucharistic Revival 
Procession routes is coming 
through your diocese, make time to 
walk in the procession or attend the 
Holy Hour."  

The schedule for the events in 
Atchison is: 

3 pm or after – (June 25th) Arrival 
and Eucharistic Procession...They 
are coming from a parish in Iowa, 
so exact time of arrival is unknown. 
The procession will begin in a small 
field on the Missouri side of the 
Amelia Earhart bridge. Many 
people will gather at the Farmer's 
Market at 4th and Main. From 
there, the remaining 1-mile 
procession will go up 4th Street on 
the way to the Benedictine College 
Gymnasium. 1st Communicants 
are invited to wear their dresses 
and suits and to help spread flower 
petals before the Lord. 

5:00 pm - Vespers in the Ralph 
Nolan Gymnasium 

5:30 pm - Evening Celebration with 
Dinner 

5:30 pm - 10 am – Overnight 
Adoration in the Ralph Nolan 
Gymnasium 

10:00 am – (June 26th) Mass with 
Archbishop Naumann 

11:15 am - Closing Eucharistic 
Procession 

The National Eucharistic 
Procession continues on to St. 
Joseph Church in Nortonville, 
Kansas for Adoration, a Potluck 
Lunch, and a 1-mile Eucharistic 
Procession. 

For more information or to 
REGISTER, go to 
Benedictine.edu/pilgrimage. 
Registration helps them reach out 
to you in case of weather updates 
and to pass on other important 
information. 

ANONYMOUS GROUP. If you 
have a willingness to stop drinking 
and/or using drugs, you have help 
and support. 12-Step Anonymous 
meetings have begun at Easton’s 
United Methodist Church 7pm on 
Wednesday evenings. Contact 
913-683-2271 for more information. 

 

 

 

St. Joseph – St. Lawrence Parish Our Sunday Funny:  
 

 

St. Joseph of the Valley Church 
31151 207th Street 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 
 

St. Lawrence Church 
211 W. Riley Street 
Easton, KS  66020 

Mailing address:  P.O. Box 129, Easton, KS  66020 
(913) 773-5712     SJSLparish.org 

Fr. Wm. McEvoy, Pastor.  Fr.Wm.McEvoy@gmail.com 
Like us on Facebook “St. Joseph – St. Lawrence (Easton)” 

 

Saturday Vigil Mass 5:00 pm at St. Joseph of the Valley Church 
Sunday Morning Mass 9:00 am at St. Lawrence Church 

 

Confessions are heard 30 minutes  
before the weekend Masses or by appointment 

Weekday Masses: 
Tuesday evening 6:00 pm at St. Lawrence Church 

Thursday evening 6:00 pm at St. Joseph of the Valley Church 

Exchange Bank & Trust 
216 W. Riley Street 

Easton, KS  66020 

(913) 773-5565      MyExchanageBank.com 

Reilly & Sons Real Estate 
602 Delaware Street 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 

(913) 683-0662    ReillyandSons.com 



 



 


